

# NEWSLETTER

March 2025



# FROM THE DESK OF TERESA HOUSTON, ECDC DIRECTOR

# Hello families! Hooray for Springtime!

As we embrace the new season, we have a variety of engaging activities planned to stimulate your child's curiosity and creativity. Our curriculum is designed to foster a love of learning through hands-on experiences and interactive play.

We encourage families to explore nature together, perhaps by taking a walk in the park or planting a small garden at home, to complement the themes we will be exploring in class. These shared experiences can greatly enhance your child's understanding and appreciation of the world around them.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. We are here to support you and your child on this wonderful educational journey.

## Thank you for sharing your children with us! Be blessed, Teresa



#### **NURSERY AND TRANSITION 1 NEWS:**

Nursery/Transition 1 students will examine:

#### **Traditional Tales**

Activities will help children development social emotional skills by using their senses to investigate the environment and discover what objects and people do, how things work, and how they can make things happen.



#### **TRANSITION 2 AND PRESCHOOL NEWS:**

Transition 2/Preschool students will examine:

#### **Animals**

Students will recognize, observe and discuss the relationship of organisms to their environments along with being able to identify and verbally describe their characteristics.



### MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

- March 10: Spring Pictures
- April 5-11: Week of the Young Child
- April 18: Early Dismissal at 3 PM
- May 5-9: Teacher Appreciation Week
- May 26: Closed for Memorial Day

